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State of Florida 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Attn: Paula Isler 
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Dear Ms Isler, 

As per our conversation on June 11,2001, I have been out of the 
payphone business since selling Visions Vending Payphone Services in 
November 1999. As discussed I am including $50.00 for a regulatory 
assessment fee for the past year and requesting that you cancel any other 
future assessments, dues, or fees. Again, I am out of the payphone 
business. 


